
Donate	your	extra	
wrapped	Halloween	
candy	to	our	military	
troops	worldwide!

Please bring any extra unopened Halloween candy to school in
a ziplock bag between Nov 1-5, 2019. We will be giving the
candy to the USO at BWI airport, so that they can give it to our
troops before they travel overseas. Feel free to also write
letters/cards to the troops, which will be given to our military.

CANDY	FOR	THE	COURAGEOUS


